




The site is within Zone 1. It is therefore not within a flood risk area, either from main 

water courses or surface water, as demonstrated on the attached extracts from the 

Environment Agency Flood Maps. The development would incorporate a sustainable 

drainage system, further details of which could be the subject of a planning condition 

Summary 

As set out above the site is considered to be in a sustainable location and is 
unencumbered by onsite constraints. It is therefore both suitable and available 

Yours sincerely 

Samuel Bampton 




